
 
21 December 2021 

 
Lakeview Hospital  
 
Following a recent inspection at Lakeview Hospital (over August and 

early September 2021), RQIA met with senior management at the 

Western Health and Social Care Trust, who provide the services at 

Lakeview Hospital.   

 
We shared our findings and requirements for areas of improvement 

needed.  The Trust has provided RQIA with a comprehensive action 

plan and taken steps to address the immediate issues. 

 
RQIA continues to monitor progress and do plan to inspect again. We 

will publish the report of our inspection findings on our website in 

January 2022.  

 
Should any family member have any concern about this service please 

contact RQIA at: 

 telephone: (028) 9536 1111  

 email: info@rqia.org.uk 
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